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10/23/2020 
San Mateo-Foster City School District 
Attn:  Kevin Sanders 
1170 Chess Drive 
Foster City, CA  94404 
 
Re:  3458- Foster City Elementary School 
Subject:   COVID Impacts  
 
Dear Kevin, 
 
This letter is to recognize Overaa’s PCO#070.2 dated 9/28/20 for COVID Impacts from May 4, 2020 
though Substantial Completion of February 16, 2021. As mutually discussed and agreed by Overaa and 
the District; should PCO#070.2 become approved; Overaa will waive any future COVID related cost for 
the rest of the duration of the construction project. In other words, the Foster City Elementary School 
project will be exempt from any additional COVID fees once PCO#070.2 is approved for $152,450.12. 
 
If there is a COVID situation that affects the critical path of the project, a time extension will be 
requested. Cost associated with COVID will not be requested. 
 
If you have additional questions, please let us know. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Alan Chan 
 
 
 
C. Overaa Project Manager 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Andrea Olowoyeye, Cody Johnson, Jose Chavez Guzman, Vinson Heine, Don Stock 
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